
Dear Lost Coast Trail User:

A week or so ago you received a questionnaire regarding 
your recent visit to the Lost Coast Trail.  Perhaps you’ve 
already completed the survey and mailed it.  If so, thank 
you.  If you haven’t, we would very much appreciate you 
doing so as soon as possible.  Your opinions are important 
 make them count.

If you wish to instead complete the survey online, please 
visit the website below.
[insert Website URL]

Thank you for your cooperation.



Steven R. Martin
Chair and Professor, Department of Environmental Science
and Management


